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Please Be Cautious When Using the Public WiFi at Shelters! 

 

 

Please be cautious of keeping your electronic information secure when using the 

free public WiFi available at shelters. There is a risk that your information can be stolen 

by hackers. 

   Information such as IDs and passwords are at risk of being stolen when accessing 

public WiFi via smartphone, for example. When doing online banking or shopping, 

please use your mobile phone carrier’s network (e.g., iPhone →  4G) instead. Also be 

cautious of sharing or accepting files from others who are on the same network. 

 


